State Welfare Office Moves to
Northward Building Basement

The district  office of the
state division  of family and
children services (weltare office)
announces that the social serv-
ices section of that agency will
now be located in the basement
of the Northward Building. 1f
you wish to contact a_ social
worker, please go to the new of-
fices through the 4th Avenue
entrance in the southeast corner
of the Northward basement,

next to 4th and Noble. "There
will be signs located throughout
the building to dssist you.

All questions  concerning
monthly grants, emergency as-
sistance, and food stamps should
be directed to the old location,
510 2nd Ave., 3rd floor of the
Chena Bldg

Please call 452-1637 for fur-
ther information and clarifica-
tion.



